



The OxWell Student Survey is a large-scale online survey designed to measure the wellbeing of children and young people aged 9–18 years old (school years 5-13).

Led by researchers at the University of Oxford, the survey has run since 2019, and in 2021 more than 30,000 students from 180 schools participated.







By asking students directly about school life and health-related issues, we hope to:

- better understand what is happening to the mental health of young people
- inform schools and local services of how to provide students with the best mental health support

## The online survey



does **not** collect any identifiable data takes about 30 minutes to complete asks around around 200 questions on lifestyle and health-related issues

## What will be asked?





The survey is open from February to March 2023



To find out more visit www.oxwell.org